
Good Morning Jaguar Family,  

I hope everyone is rested and ready to start a new day! Today is Fantastic Friday! 

Here are your daily announcements:   

 The deadline to register for the upcoming AP Exams is today.  Registration forms can be 

found outside Mrs. Lester's Office in A2100.  

 Attention seniors, if you still need assistance with your FAFSA, the counselors and a 

representative from the GA. Student Finance Commission will host FAFSA Friday on March 

15th, and April 19th, from 12 - 2 (during 3rd period). To sign up, see Mrs. Morris in the 

Career Center. 

 Interested in being a Sideline and Competitive Jaguar Cheerleader? Please bring your parent 

to the mandatory interest meeting on Tuesday, March 5 at 6:30 p.m. Meeting will be held in 

the PLC located in the front office. 

 Senior Week is March 4-8. Monday is Senior Citizens Day, Tuesday is Kindergarten Day, 

Wednesday is Decades' Day, Thursday is Brains vs. Brawn Day, and Friday is Senior Black 

Out Day. Seniors, let's show the underclassmen how the Class of 2019 does it! 

 Dance Line auditions for the Mighty Marching Jaguars have been moved to March 25-27. 

Application deadline has been extended to March 1st. See the band website for more info. 

 Any Sophomore interested in the Youth Leadership Douglas program for next year needs to 

see Mrs. Lester or their counselor for more information.  The deadline to apply is March 

15th.   

 The NACAC National College Fair will be at the GA. International Convention Center, this 

Sunday, March 3rd, from 12:30p - 4:00p. Hundreds of U.S. colleges and universities will be 

there! Register for free at GOTOMYNCF.COM. 

 Seniors- Herff Jones will be delivering Graduation Announcements this Friday, March 1st, in 

the cafeteria during all lunches. Seniors who still need to order their cap and gown may order 

online at www.highschool.herffjones.com. 

 Today’s CTAE Pathway Spotlight will be Work Based Learning.  

 An Admission Counselor from Bethune-Cookman University, located in Daytona Beach, 

Florida, will be visiting in the Career Center on Friday, March 8, at 2:30 p.m.  Any juniors 

may attend this visit, as well as any senior, who has not made a decision about where they 

will attend college.  Sign-up with Mrs. Morris.   

 Do you play an instrument? Do you want to join the band? Do you want to be a part of the 

only high stepping band in Douglas County? If the answer is yes, come to the band 

information meeting Wednesday March 13th from 430 to 530. See Mr. Chester or visit the 

band website for more info. 

Sports Announcements 

 

 

  

Jaguars let’s have a great and impactful learning day!! 

http://www.highschool.herffjones.com/


 

 


